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Public Meeting Notification  
The Massachusetts Gaming Commission to Hold Public Meeting 

Topics include: Cashless Wagering Demonstration 
 

WHO: Members of the Massachusetts Gaming Commission including Chair Cathy Judd-
Stein and Commissioners Brad Hill, Jordan Maynard, Eileen O’Brien, and 
Nakisha Skinner 

 
WHAT: The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will hold public meeting #483 on 

Tuesday, October 24, 2023.  

 

The Massachusetts Gaming Commission will be holding a public meeting where 

Commissioners will receive a demonstration on cashless, contactless, cardless wagering 

technology at Plainridge Park Casino. 

 

After the meeting is called to order, staff from Plainridge Park Casino and PENN Entertainment will 

provide an overview of cashless wagering technology as well as conduct a demonstration.  

 

As this meeting will include a live demonstration it will be held in person at Plainridge Park 

Casino. Please note that this meeting will not be livestreamed, but a recording of the 

meeting will be uploaded to MassGaming.com following the meeting for those 

interested to view. In accordance with the Massachusetts Open Meeting Law, members of 

the public interested in attending are invited. For room capacity planning, members of the 

public or media planning to attend are asked to register here or email 

thomas.mills@massgaming.gov. 

 

For those planning to attend, enter Plainridge Park Casino at any entrance and approach a 

security podium. At that time indicate the MGC meeting as the reason for your visit and you 

will be directed to the appropriate location where additional PPC staff will show you to the 

meeting.  

 
WHERE:             Plainridge Park Casino, 301 Washington Street, Plainville, MA 02762 
 

WHEN:              Tuesday, October 24, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. 
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